

OUT17/26531

Mr James Sellwood Transport Assessments NSW Department of Planning and Environment

James.sellwood@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Sellwood

Sydney Metro Chatswood to Sydenham (SSI 7400 MOD 3) Comment on the Environmental Assessment (EA)

I refer to your email of 27 June 2017 to the Department of Primary Industries (DPI) in respect to the above matter. Comment has been sought from relevant branches of DPI. Views were also sought from NSW Department of Industry - Lands that are now a division of the broader Department and no longer within NSW DPI. Any further referrals to DPI can be sent by email to landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au.

DPI has reviewed the EA for the proposed modification and advises that matters of regulatory interest to the department have been addressed.

Yours sincerely

Mitchell Isaacs

Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice

26 July 2017

DPI appreciates your help to improve our advice to you. Please complete this three minute survey about the advice we have provided to you, here: https://goo.gl/o8TXWz